
Dear Laura Moy. 

 

I wish to submit my letter of opposition to the proposed cannibus operation. It is my opinion that 

this application has been processed discreetly and without proper due process. 

 As a long time nearby resident, I am concerned about odor, light, and property value 

depreciation.   

I support the FOOD participants and their efforts to prevent this operation.   

Sincerely, Carl White 

Oldcastle rd.  

 

 


